Vigosa, May 26, 1967

364/EPK/gb.
Additional leave of absence
Rectorship

¥r. Jesse P, Perry, Jr.
Fellowship Officer

The Rockefeller Foundation
111 West 50 th Street,

New Tork, N.Y, 10020
U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Perry, Jr.

I have just received a letter from Hiss
Nancy Clucas, Fellowship Secretary, related to Mr.Hélio Tolli
ni additional 1leave of abzence, beginning August 23, 1967 for
ten months.

Mr. Tollini is a member of cur staff,
working for a PheD. degree under Dr. W.D. Toussaint,at North
Carclina State University.

Hr. Tollini has our approval to extend
his leave of abeence.

‘May I use this opportunity to thank you
very much for what you might do on Mr. Tollini's bdehalf.

Sincerely Yours,
Edson Potsch Magalhaes ‘,i
Rector ¥




